
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: Public Comments for Case: 2025-00081 - Ledbetter Water District
Date: Monday, April 21, 2025 8:51:00 AM

Case No. 2025-00081
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Ledbetter Water District. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into
the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this
matter, 2025-00081 in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are
available at View Case Filings for: 2025-00081 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission Public Comments <psc.comment@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 9:49 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public Comments for Case: 2025-00081 - Ledbetter Water District
 
Public Comments for Case 2025-00081 submitted by ( ) on
Friday, April 18, 2025 at 9:48 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Gwen Sesler 
Address:  
City: Ledbetter 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 42058 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Comments: Ledbetter Water and Sewer still has rates posted on their website from
prior to the 11/30/22 approval of rate change. https://ledbetterwater.com/rates/ Every
month folks are on our town Facebook group posting ridiculously high bills from
Ledbetter Water & Sewer, over $100 and many over $200. There have been
numerous meetings about the high costs, and we are just told it's due to the loan
servicing, etc. I've owned my home here since 2017. I only just learned the other day
about the issue where they raised rates in 2021 without KPSC approval, which I
discovered on your website. We weren't informed of any of this. Per an April 4, 2025
Public Notice, Ledbetter Water and Sewer District is not meeting its reporting
obligations of KRS 65A.020 to the KY Department for Local Government . Three
annual audits are missing, as well as numerous years' budget reports. This all seems
like case of mismanagement, and should be investigated and their bookkeeping
audited before they are allowed to raise rates again. So many folks struggle to pay
these bills as it is, because they are high in cost. The residents need some
transparency here to trust that these rates are fair and being calculated correctly, and



aren't being raised to cover for financial mismanagement. 
--------------------------------------------------------



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2025-00081

*David P. Foster
Rural Community Assistance Partnership
101 Burch Court
Frankfort, KY  40601

*Ledbetter Water District
1483 US Highway 60W
P. O. Box 123
Ledbetter, KY  42058-0123

*Alan Fox
Ledbetter Water District
P. O. Box 123
Ledbetter, KY  42058

*Paula Malone
Ledbetter Water District
P. O. Box 123
Ledbetter, KY  42058




